
The Computing Research Association Needs Your Help! 

 
The Computing Research Association (CRA) is interested in career  

development among students in computing fields. They would like to  
hear about your experiences as a student, as well as your plans for the future.  

 

In the next couple of weeks, you will receive an email asking you to  
complete a  brief survey, which will take no more than 25 minutes to complete. 

 

Should you decide to complete the survey, you will be entered into a raffle for a 
$100 gift card to Amazon! 

 

The survey is being conducted by the CRA’s Center for Evaluating the  
Research Pipeline (CERP). For more information on CERP,  

please visit their website: http://cra.org/cerp/. 
 

Many thanks in advance! 

 

 

 


